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24 May 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 3 – Trip to the Minack Theatre 

Thanks to the Aspire Academy Trust we once again have an opportunity for our Year 3 
children to visit The Minack Theatre on Wednesday 19th June. The production this year is Ali 
Baba and the Forty Thieves. 

Children will be leaving school at 11am and will then travel to the Minack Theatre. The show 
will start at 1:30pm. Children will have lunch before the show starts and an ice cream during 
the interval. We are due to return to school at approximately 5:30pm to 6:00pm - traffic 
dependent. Any changes to time of return will be communicated by text.  Children will return 
to their classroom when we arrive back at school, to collect their belongings, and will then be 
dismissed to parents at the classroom door. 

We are requesting a voluntary contribution of £7.50 per child for this trip, this covers the cost 
of the coach, the theatre and an ice cream. The trip has been heavily subsidised by the 
school and the Aspire Academy Trust. 

Please note there is no obligation to contribute and pupils will not be treated differently 
according to whether or not their parents have contributed. However, the trip can only take 
place if the school receives enough contributions. In the event that the trip has to be 
cancelled, a full refund will be made. 

Payments and consent will need to be completed on ParentPay by 5 June 2019. 

Children need to wear sensible, comfortable shoes (not open toe) and school uniform. The 
children will need to bring a small rucksack on the day, containing a waterproof coat, sun 
cream, sun hat, a drink (not in a glass bottle) and their packed lunch. It can sometimes be 
very hot at the theatre, so we need to ensure that the children have proper sun protection. 

We will ensure that any medication which is kept in school is brought with us. Please let us 
know if your child is likely to get travel sick and provide us with details of any medication they 
may have taken at home. 

Yours faithfully 

Miss H Bingham 
Head of School 


